


























Blythswood Shoebox Appeal 

We want to say a big thank you to everyone who donated a shoebox this year. With 

the ongoing restrictions in place I was not sure how it would happen this year. 

But with your support we managed to send 117 boxes which will be gratefully 

received by those in Eastern Europe. 44 of these boxes were provided through the 

support of the Guild and hard work of Irene McNab. 

Below is just a little story that highlights the joy and help they bring, 

Larisa’s Story, 

A soft toy, a toothbrush, a pink rubber ball and crayons. When you are three, 

everything is new. When a kind person, far away, has sent you a whole box full of 

new things to be explored and wondered at, it is very exciting. Larisa doesn’t know 

it, yet but crayons are the first step along the road to school, literacy and a future as 

she learns to hold a crayon that leads to a pencil and writing. 

The challenges that she faces ahead are great. Her mother language is Romani but 

her schooling will be taught in Romanian. Her mother learned to read through 

another Blythswood project Talita Kum so she will be able to help her daughter. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Jim Dick 














